
PALO CEDRO RIDERS 
FEBRUARY 2023 NEWSLETTER 

_______________________________________________ 
 

 

If you are unable to keep your arena or snack bar commitment, please 
find a replacement and let the arena/snack shack directors know. 
Thank you!


Each member family is required to work 3 Work Days (facility 
maintenance) and 2 Play Days every year.  You can now work extra 
Play Days to substitute for Work Days!  Please contact Debbie Waters 
+1 (530) 549-4072 or Kim Owen (530) 227-0225 to make this 
arrangement!


Chairpersons NEEDED for events/committees:

2023 Poker Ride* 

April Workday 

Fall Workday


2023 Board of Directors:

President:  Brian Stephenson

Vice-President: Kim Owens

Secretary: Gabby Osborn

Treasurer: Diane Greene


Arena Director: Kim Owens/
Debbie Waters


5 Members-at-Large:  Betty 
Stephenson, Jan Clipper, 

Staci Workman, Kelly 
Bebensee, Debbie Waters


Snack Bar

Chuck & Cindy 


Herzogg

March Board Meeting    3/7        7pm 
March General Meeting 3/16      7 pm 
March Play Day Sun 3/19      
        Register @ 12 pm      Ride at 1 PM 

Play Day Volunteers

* State law mandates that Poker Rides are 
considered to be illegal underage gambling if 
minors are involved in the activity.  We therefore 
need to rethink / rename this event so all families 
can participate!    



Warnings - None this month! Yay!


General information


1. Diane Greene is working to secure a new venue for our Annual 
Ride activity, formally known as the poker ride.  Although 
typically held in April, this event can be held anytime!  Diane is 
willing to help plan the details of the event, but needs another 
person to head up the raffle committee, and people to set-up/
clean up the staging area.  Please contact Diane at 
diane@westcoastfarrier.com  if you are interested in co-chairing 
and/or assisting with this activity.  


2. Work Day fines at $10 per missed Work Day!  A missed Play 
Day assignment counts as a missed meeting!  


3. Work Day projects are available for members to complete at a 
time convenient for you!  Contact Brian Stephenson at 
bstephenson@dokkenengineering.com for specific projects!





Happy Trails!

This newsletter was prepared by Diane Greene

PCR needs someone to write our 
monthly newsletter!  Please 
contact any of our Board 
Members to express your desire 
to fulfill this important task!
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